




Dear Researcher:


Thank you for your interest in 5p- syndrome.  As members of the 5p- Professional Advisory Board (PAB), we encourage high-quality research on the syndrome from the widest variety of professional perspectives. One of the functions of the PAB is to make recommendations to the 5P Minus Parent Board on research proposals.


On the following page, we enclose guidelines for submitting a proposal for approval.  The steps in this procedure are as follows:

1) Researcher fills out the following information, and returns it to Laura Castillo director@fivepminus.org.
2) The PAB then reviews your proposal (possibly requesting more details or slight modifications);

3) The PAB gives its tentative approval, contingent upon researchers also attaining Institutional Review Board approval from their home institution (depending on the type of research request);
4) Researcher submits and receives approval from their home institution’s Institutional Review Board (depending on the type of research request);

5) Researcher submits the ethics proposal and consent forms approved by the home institution’s Institutional Review Board (depends on the type of research request). 

Although the PAB promises to review all materials within a few weeks, (usually quicker), after receipt of this information, this entire process may take several months.  Electronically submitted proposals speed up the process. If planning on performing a study during the national 5p- conference in July, then, researchers will need to start the process by spring at the latest.

Thank you for your interest in 5p- syndrome.  We look forward to hearing from you and to learning more about your research.

Title of project; 

Principal Investigator, 

Position, Inst Affiliation, 

Mailing, phone, FAX, e-mail, 

Co-investigators, 

Vita or short biographical sketch, 

Performance site, etc.

Brief Lay Language Summary.  In non-technical language, please provide a brief description of this study.

How will this study’s findings contribute to our knowledge of the syndrome, help the 5p- organization, and/or help the families who have a member with the syndrome?

What are this study’s basic hypotheses?

What are the methods, including subjects, procedures, instruments, study design, and analyses?

Is this study’s focus on people with disabilities generally or does the study specifically relate to 5p- syndrome? (Our strong preference is for studies that relate to the syndrome itself.)

How will the researchers disseminate their findings to other professionals (journal publications, professional meetings, etc.)?

How will the researchers disseminate their findings to participants and to members of the 5p- society at large.  Common venues include individual feedback to study participants, group feedback, an article for the 5p- newsletter, and presentations at the annual 5p- meetings.

Thank you for your interest in 5p- syndrome. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Laura Castillo
Executive Director

5p- Society

